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KENOSHA – The City of Kenosha will host a public meeting regarding the Kenosha 

Innovation Neighborhood (KIN) from 5 to 8 p.m. Tuesday, May 4 at the former Brown Bank 

building, 2222 63rd St. There will be a brief presentation at 6 p.m.

The City of Kenosha is developing a master plan for the KIN and is seeking public input on 

the project, encompassing the 107-acre former Chrysler site located between 52nd and 60th 

Streets, east of 30th Ave. 

Participants will have the opportunity to learn more about the project and provide input on 

goals and priorities to help shape the KIN master plan. Those involved in the innovation 

neighborhood may include residents, non-profit agencies, faith-based and community groups,

students, teachers, entrepreneurs and businesses.

People also have the opportunity to offer their input via an online survey by May 21 at: 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6287550/Kenosha-Innovation-Neighborhood-Visioning

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6287550/Kenosha-Innovation-Neighborhood-Visioning

